
 
 

 

Change of auditor 

APN AREIT Fund announces that PricewaterhouseCoopers has been appointed as the auditor of APN AREIT 
Fund and Dexus Asset Management Limited with effect from today, 30 November 2021. This appointment follows 
the resignation of Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu and ASIC’s consent to the same. 

The Board of Dexus Asset Management Limited (the responsible entity of APN AREIT Fund) has proposed to 
change the auditor to align with the wider Dexus platform. 

ASIC consent to the proposed change in auditor has now been received.  

The Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to thank Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu for their assistance 
and services to date. 

 

For more information, please contact:  

Chantal Churchill 

Company Secretary 

+61 3 8656 1043 


